
Minister Dacic met Russian Ambassador Alexander Chepurin
Tuesday, 02 April 2019.

First De

puty Prime Minister and Minister of Foreign Affairs Ivica Dacic received today Ambassador of
the Russian Federation Alexander Chepurin.            They discussed joint activities and plans
for further development of bilateral cooperation in the forthcoming period, with special emphasis
on the future visit of First Deputy Prime Minister and Minister of Foreign Affairs Ivica Dacic to
the Russian Federation to mark 140th anniversary of the establishment of the first Serbian
legation in Saint Petersburg, scheduled for 17 and 18 April 2019.
 
 
 
Minister Dacic is also scheduled to have a bilateral meeting with Russian Foreign Minister
Lavrov.
 
 
 
Both sides expressed their satisfaction with the development of bilateral cooperation and
exchanged views on major topics of importance to both countries.
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